
 

 

Dear All, 
 

The Commissione Nazionale per le Società e la Borsa (Consob) reports that the company: 
 

- Cvc Ltd, which declares to have its headquarters in Anguilla and to be operating with the brand  
“Cvc Groups”, is not to be confused with the companies belonging to the Cvc Capital Partners 
Ltd group, including Cvc Capital Partners srl and is not authorised to provide investment 
services and business in Italy by any means, including through the website 
www.cvcgroups.com. 

 
 
Kind regards 
 
Nicoletta Giusto 
Senior Director 
Head of International Relations Office 
CONSOB 
Ph. +39068477277 

http://www.cvcgroups.com/

